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madiha khalid
34 karin street
manchester, NH 03103

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Hi,
Northern areas are very important for us and the beautiful sites are good source of peace and serenity
for us. Please preserve these sites for tourism and recreation and stop the northern pass from
happening.

Sincerely,
madiha khalid
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